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Colebrook PAC January News
Welcome back Parents. We hope you had a restful break, and are ready to get back into a routine!
Hot Lunch
We have received a green light from the district, as well as our school admin to move forward with hot lunch for this term. 
We will be implementing strict COVID 19 safety procedures to keep this program running safely. 
Bottle Drive Fundraiser
We are holding an ongoing fundraiser through the Return-It Depot, express sites. The closest locations to Colebrook Elementary are Panorama Village Return-It, Newton Bottle Depot and Scott 72 Bottle and Return-It Depot.
Anytime during the year, you can take your containers to a depot in sealed, clear bags – no need to sort! Take to an express kiosk and enter the school phone number (6045963221) to get your sticker tags. Tag your bags, and drop off – the funds will automatically go to Colebrook Elementary PAC to benefit the school!
Constitutions and By-Laws
We are in the process of re-writing Colebrook Elementary PAC’s Constitution and By-laws – this a document that outlines our purpose, operating rules and more. This is a process that should involve as many parents as possible. If you are interested in joining the committee to contribute your ideas to this document, please email colebrookpac@live.ca by February 1st for a working draft. 

 NEXT PAC MEETING: February 10 @ 6 pm, via ZOOM
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